
  

 DAILY BULLETIN  

Williamsville Junior High                   “Home of the Bee Bees”                         August 25, 2017  

 

Menu 

 
Friday:  Taco Quesadillas   

 

Miscellaneous 
 

Mrs. Swaney’s 5
th

 Hour:  Mrs. Swaney's computer class needs to bring headphones to class today. 

 

Seventh and eighth grade students in Mrs. Mason's 7th hour elective:  Please bring homework and a 

book to read for class today. 

 

Beta Club: Invitational letters to seventh and eighth grade students who qualify for the club will be mailed 

directly to the student's address we have on file. If you have had an address change, please call the office 

to update your contact information.  

Students must have a 4.5 cumulative (the average of all WJHS completed semesters) GPA or higher and 

demonstrate high marks in both character AND leadership to qualify.  

On your report card, Honor Roll 2 includes students with a 4.555-4.000 each quarter. Being on the Honor 

Roll is not required for Beta membership.   

Teacher's character evaluations are confidential and will not be released to parents or students for 

review.  

If you have a concern about Beta club qualification or membership, please contact the club adviser Mrs. 

Damery at damery@wcusd15.org 

 

Junior High Bus Policy:  At the junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In 

emergency situations where a parent needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to 

school from the parent stating the reason why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding 

with others on alternate buses for social reasons is not allowed. 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

 

GO BULLETS!!! 

 
TONIGHT is the First 5th Quarter 

JH and HS Students Only 

Sherman United Methodist Church 

See you After the Game!!! 

 


